








Club Survey 

ETVC is undertaking this survey to find out who our members are and 
to determine what direction they wish to take the organization. 
ThiB is a very important moment in our community's history and your 
organization needs to know what you want it to be. 

1. Your birth sex: 1. Male 2. Female

2. Are YOU a:
1. Crossdresser/Transvestite 3. Transsexual (pre or post-op)
2. Transgenderist 4. Spouse/Significant Other

3. Your age is:

4. You first joined ETVC: ______ _

5. If you are a transgender person, how often do you dress in
clothing usually associated with the opposite sex?

times per month 

6. How did you first hear about ETVC?
1, Advertisement 3. News article/Radio/Television
2. Telephone directory 4. Friend
5. Other ________________________ _

7. In January 1993 ETVC banned smoking at all social events. Do
you:
1. Approve the ban
2. Disapprove, want to permit smoking
3. Don't care

8. The ETVC newsletter is usually 16 pageB, very large compared to
most other major groups' newsletters, and comes out·once every two
months. The newsletter costs more than $1000 to publish and mail
each edition. Would you favor:

1. Having a smaller, monthly newsletter, even if it meant dues
would be increased to at least $25 per year, up from $20 now.

2. No change, leave newaletter as is.
3. Reduce newsletter to quarterly publication, cut dues $5.

9. Please rate on a scale of 1 to 5, with 1 being best, these
features in the ETVC Newsletter:

__ Members� personal stories 
__ Therapists columns 
__ Roving Eye column 

_Photos 
__ Significant Other

J

s page 
__ News about other transgender groups 
__ News about ETVC events 
__ Regular columns (President, Editor, etc.) 
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